From: PlanningCommentsNorth@somerset.gov.uk <PlanningCommentsNorth@somerset.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 January 2025 14:12

To: Planning Comments North <PlanningCommentsNorth@somerset.gov.uk>

c- I
Subject: 8, Bridgwater Road, North Petherton, Bridgwater, TA6 6RD's comments for planning
application: 37/24/00099/EF

Application Number 37/24/00099

Full Name Mr O Martin

Postcode TA6 6RD

Full Address 8, Bridgwater Road, North Petherton, Bridgwater, TA6 6RD
Opinion Support

A well overdue improvement. Locating this motorway services facility on
the Eastern side of M5 will massively alleviate traffic pressure on the A38
and approaches to the current services. It will ensure traffic usingitis
separated from traffic leaving & joining the M5 from the A38. Too much

holiday traffic has clogged the current services, the M5/A38 link road and
approaches for far too many years.
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